
 
 

PRESS RELEASE  

 

 CAREER PATHWAY TALK FOR HOSPITALITY AND TOURISM SECTOR AT YAYASAN 

SULTAN HAJI HASSANAL BOLKIAH SCHOOL 

 
Bandar Seri Begawan, 24th January 2024 – Ministry of Primary Resources and Tourism 

through the Tourism Development Department in collaboration with TravelHub Tours and 

Travel Sdn Bhd, Royal Brunei Culinary, and Youth Development Center had organized a career 

talk in Hospitality and Tourism industry at Yayasan Sultan Haji Hassanal Bolkiah School. The 

Yayasan Sultan Haji Hassanal Bolkiah School marked as the third school in the Sultanate that 

the department had conducted the briefing where more than 50 students along with the 

educators attended the briefing. 

 

Beginning early this year, the department has plans to conduct a series of the career pathway 

briefings by targeting young audience as means to not only enlighten them with the knowledge 

and profound understanding of Hospitality and Tourism industry but also offer valuable 

guidance for students who seek to pursue careers in this industry after finishing the school. The 

attending experts offered their firsthand insights into the many facets of the Hospitality and 

Tourism sector including on Hotel Management, Travel and Tourism, Tour Guiding and Culinary 

Arts. 

 

Followed after the briefing session, the Laksamana College of Business and Youth Development 

Center hosted a mini career exhibition showcasing and providing information on available 

courses in Tourism, Hospitality, and Culinary Arts that students may take when pursuing 

education further in this field. 

 

The department will continue to commit in organizing similar career talks on Hospitality and 

Tourism Sector at other schools and educational institutions across the Sultanate.  
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